
To 

he Additional Chief Secretary 
Uban Development Department 
Government of Karnataka 
Vikasa Soudha, Bengaluru -560001 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: 

Ref: 

Date:29th May 2025 

Bengaluru 

Review of DPR for Construction of Underaround Vehicular Tunnel from Hebbal 

Esteem Mall junction to Silk Board KSRP junction - Opinion of Expert 
Committee - Reg 

. 3or 

1. G.O No: UDD -34/MNY2024 (E) dated 07th April 2025 

Thanking you, 

2. Letter No. UDD -34/MNY2024 (E) dated 27th May 2025 

Enc: Expert Committee Report (1page) 

Vide above letter under ref-2, the expert committee was requested to go through the 

reply / compliance provided by the DPR consultants and submit their opinion / 

recommendation. AcCordingly, committee examined the reply / compliance provided 

by the DPR consultants and report of the committee signed by all mermbers is enclosed. 

Submitted for further consideration please. 

Yours faithfully 

Siddafagouda Hegaraddi; 
Chairman of the Committee 
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